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have been specifically targeted by protestors entering residential areas to
intimidate and harass residents with antisemitic rhetoric highlight the need
for extending similar protections to these neighbourhoods. It is imperative
that provisions to prohibit such protests near private residences are also
incorporated into the bylaw to protect residents from targeted antisemitic
harassment and ensure their security at home.
 
Recent attacks on synagogues and other Jewish institutions, including
shootings and firebombings, underscore the urgent need for robust
protective measures. The rise of such violent acts against our community
facilities has heightened the sense of vulnerability among us and further
emphasizes the necessity for this bylaw. The threats and intimidation
against the Jewish community must stop.
 
Although this proposed bylaw is a good first step, much more work remains
to combat this trend.
 
I commend Mayor Del Duca and the City Council for their leadership in
crafting this legislation. However, this bylaw will only be effective if
enforced rigorously to safeguard the Jewish community. The bylaw must
not only be supported but actively implemented to ensure that our city
remains a beacon of inclusivity and security, especially during these
turbulent times.
 
I am deeply invested in the well-being of our community and am optimistic
about the positive impact the adoption of this bylaw will have. I urge the
Council to adopt this regulation swiftly.
 

Thank you for considering my suggestions. I understand the importance of
timely feedback in the legislative process, so I am submitting this input
before the June 17th deadline for consideration on the Safe Access Bylaw.

 
Best regards,
 
Laurence Price

 Robinwoof Trail
Thornhill, Ontario, L4J6K7




